
From: rita macchello <rmacchello@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 4:50 PM 
To: Council Members <councilmembers@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Brisbane Community Pool 
  
Hello, 
I am writing regarding the proposed increase for the pool.  I am a senior and 
attend the 3x weekly water aerobics classes conducted by Heidi. 
I enjoy the classes - am on a limited income - and hoping that there will not be 
an increase so I can continue. 
I also go to Balboa Pool in SF for water aerobics - their senior fee is $8 and the 
class is one hour (vs. Brisbane which is 50 minutes) at $10 or $11 for non-
Brisbane resident). 
  
Hoping that you will keep the cost the same - thank you for your consideration. 
Rita Macchello 
 

 


